

20 April 2021

Christiaan Kindermans, PMP Mechelen 2800 Belgium

Dear Christiaan,

I would like to join PMI Board Chair Tony Appleby and PMI President & CEO Sunil Prashara in personally thanking you for all of the time and energy you have given as a PMI Board Support Committee volunteer and for all you have done in support of the PMI Board over the years.

We also wanted to ensure that you are aware that although you have dedicated the maximum amount of service terms on a Board Support Committee, the term limits noted in Rule of the Board 6.6.11.b) do not apply to other volunteer leadership roles such as the PMI Board of Directors, Insight Teams or Region Mentors. Thank you for continuing your service by serving on the PMIEF Board of Directors, where we are thrilled to benefit from your expertise, guidance, and insights.

We can't thank you enough for your passion, expertise, and contributions, but as a small token of our appreciation Tony Appleby and Sunil Prashara are sending you the enclosed plaque to note your achievements as a PMI Board Support Committee volunteer.

Thank you very much. All the best to you! Take care.

Sincerely,

Joanne DeSantis

Manager, Volunter Engagement, PMI

Enclosure

Volunteer Appreciation Plaque

Joanne De Santis